November 8, 1961

Morris M. Weiss, Sr., M. D¢
61l Brown Building
Louisville 2, Kentucky

Dear Dr. Weiss:

Thank you very much for your letter of the first. It
was a pleasure to talk to you about some of the early develop-
ments in this field. I have had a great number of requests for
circuitry and we are currently in the process of reproducing a
nurber of copies. As soon as this is completed I will send you
one. If there is any additional information you might desire,
please contact me.

Respectfully yours,

William Thornton, B. S.
Department of Anesthesiology
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